16 November 2004
Dear [Headteacher's name] 
We are shocked and deeply hurt to see our sons/daughters school give its support to an islamophobic organisation that uses toys to bribe children in need to a divisive form of Christianity.

You may not be aware that Samaritan's Purse, which is behind Operation Christmas Child, is well known for its religious bigotry. Its leader Franklin Graham has publicly attacked Islam as “a very wicked and evil religion”. On Hinduism he says “…we traveled to the subcontinent of India, with its hundreds of millions of people locked in the darkness of Hinduism… These people were bound by Satan’s power.”

I am sure you will agree that such racism has no place in school, where all faiths should be respected. We all wish to instil a sense of caring, charity and good citizenship in our children but this surely is not the way. We want a reassurance that [school name] will stop supporting this divisive organisation.

Please find attached a few articles which further expose what Operation Christmas Child is really about. 

Awaiting your prompt reply, 

Yours sincerely 

[ Your Signature ]
Mr & Mrs [name]
